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 Kids R Kids of Castle Hills 
 

Welcome to the August edition of the 
Kids R Kids Newsletter. We are extremely 
happy your kids have had an exciting and 
educational summer! Now that August is 
here, we are looking forward to all the 
promotions that will kick off our new 
school year. 
   

  Meet the Teacher Night is August 1st, 
from 6:00 pm to 6:30 pm for Suites 300- 
APK. Your child’s final classroom 
assignment will be posted on their new 
classroom door that night. We encourage 
you to bring your child to meet their new 
teacher. 

 

The preschool kiddos will be wrapping up 
the summer unit “Shades of Summer” and 
beginning the unit “Getting to Know You”. 
This unit is an introductory unit for the 
new school year.  Throughout this unit the 
children will participate in activities that 
help them get to know one another, their 
teacher, and their new classroom.  
 

 

Kids R Kids News 
 August 2019 
 

Staff Anniversaries 
 

Ms. Beth - 9 years 
Ms. Shelly - 5 years 
Ms. Amber - 3 years 
Ms. Mae - 4 years 

Ms. Dianne - 11 years 
Ms. Afshin - 1 year 

 

Get on the Bus to Kids R Kids Castle Hills! 
 

Priority registration for our exciting before and after school program has 
begun and the limited spots on our buses will fill quickly. We will service the 
following schools for after school care: Castle Hills, Coyote Ridge, Independence, 
Polser, Indian Creek, Hebron Valley and Homestead. Currently, our before school 
option is available to Coyote Ridge.  Please sign up at the front desk or e-mail 
for more information at info@kidsrkidscastlehills.com. We hope your child will be 
joining us for our fun before and after school program! 

Upcoming Events 
 
August 1st - Meet the Teacher 
Night (Suites 300-APK from 
6:00-6:30) 
 
August 5th-9th - Last Week of 
Splash Pad 
 
Monday, August 12th   – First 
Day of the 2019-2020 School 
Year!  
 
 


